



CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG. TEL: 27118175 FAX: 27621550

Circular No. 20036

29th December, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In-person Classes for S6 after Christmas Holidays

The Education Bureau (EDB) has announced that schools will further suspend in-person classes and school activities after the end of the scheduled Christmas holidays until 10th January, 2021. Besides, similar to the arrangements before the Christmas holidays, schools can arrange S6 classes to return to schools to attend lessons to prepare for the public examinations.

The school will continue to arrange S6 students to attend in-person lessons on a half-day basis after the Christmas holidays.

The school will ensure a clean and hygienic environment and adhere to all the related health protection measures to safeguard the health and well-being of students and staff.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Ting Leung

Principal

陳瑞祺(喇沙)書院 九龍何文田常和街四號 電話;二七一一八一七五 傳真:二七六二一五五零



CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG.

TEL: 27118175 FAX: 27621550

20036

敬啟者:

聖誕假期後中六級面授課堂安排

教育局宣布所有學校在聖誕假期結束後,繼續暫停面授課堂及校內活動,直至2021年1月 10日。此外,如同聖誕假期前的安排,學校可安排中六班級回校上課以準備公開考試。

本校將於聖誕假後繼續安排中六級以半日制形式回校出席面授課堂。

本校將保持校園環境清潔,並嚴謹遵從各項衞生防護措施,以保障師生健康。

如有疑問,歡迎致電校務處查詢(電話 27118175)。

此致 中六級家長

> 陳瑞祺 (喇沙) 書院校長 李丁亮 啟

2020年12月29日